
ATTENDANCE RACE 

Well done to Reception at 

96%, Year 2 at 97% and Year 3 

at 97%. 

You have all worked together 

to jump the next hurdle in the 

attendance race.  You will now 

receive a film afternoon after 

Easter. 

Well done! 

MILK 

From September there will only be milk ordered for Reception children.   

During the Summer term, only the people who have paid in Years 1-6 

will have the milk ordered for them. 

This is due to the amount of milk being wasted across school. 

There will be cups in each class so children can get water if they need to. 

Thank you to Marylands 

for bringing some 

Marylands cookies for 

the school after the very 

unfortunate fire.  The 

children enjoyed these 

and listened intently to 

the dragon tale. 

5th April 2019 

Thank you for another wonderful term here at Kingsfold.  Thank you to 

the staff, volunteers, parents and most of all to the fabulous children.   

There are now a couple of lovely parental views on the website.  I look 

forward to adding more in the future and hopefully increasing the pop-

ularity of the school by promoting Kingsfold as the amazing place it is. 

Ms Rooney  


